
Opportunities for Ministers 

Ministry is the way in which the Church continues what Christ began and still intends, namely, the salvation of humanity 

and the transformation of the world. All baptized and confirmed Christians receive a call and gifts enabling them to par-

ticipate in this mission. When lay people carry out Christ’s work as priest, prophet, and king in their own proper way 

through public activity authorized by the Church, we call this lay ministry. Here are some of the ways you might be able 

to answer that call:                

Lectors - Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion                                                                                                                                                                                                           

If you have a calling for any of the above ministries please see :  Fr. Joe Totton and he will arrange for training.                                             

We need your help - thank you for your cooperation. 

ANCHORS AWAY BISCUITS AND GRAVY BREAKFAST 

FOR NAVY CHAPLAIN FR. JOE TOTTON 
 

Next Donut Sunday, June 4th, the Knights of Columbus will be hosting a                                           

biscuit and gravy breakfast. 

There will be a free will offering for breakfast. 

All proceeds will be forwarded to Father Totton 

to help defray the costs of buying his Naval uniforms. 

Note: as an officer in the Navy they are required to pay for their dress uniforms and other necessary clothing. 

The Alumnae of the Convent of the Sacred Heart  

will gather for the 8:30 am Mass on  

Sunday, June 4th 

at the Cathedral of St. Joseph - 519 North 10th St. 

Coffee and donuts served after Mass in the  

Ruggle Hall Meeting Room. 

Anyone who attended the Convent is welcome 

Peter’s Pence - Be a Witness to Charity 

Saturday and Sunday, June  3 & 4 

Next week, our second collection will be for Peter’s Pence, which provides               
Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry out his                                                           

charitable works around the world.  

The proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins of society,  

including victims of war, oppression, and disasters.    

Please be generous.  

3rd Annual Pitching for Priests     Friday, June 2nd  4 pm - 9 pm 

      Come support Vocations in the Kansas City area and watch Priests from the Diocese of Kansas City -  

St. Joseph play Priests from the Archdiocese of KCK in softball at T-bones Stadium on Friday evening. 

Community American Ballpark (T-bones Stadium)  -  1800 Village West Parkway, Kansas City, KS 66111.   

4 pm - Tailgating begins  -   6 pm gates open   -   7 pm Game Time 

$12 admission   Hosted by The Catholic Radio Network on AM1090 

All proceeds go to support KCK & KCSJ Priest & Seminarian Funds. 

  ST.  JOSEPH    

    CHURCH 

Email:  stjosephchurch@centurytel.net 

Website:  stjosepheaston.org 

Fr. Joe’s email: fathertotton@gmail.com  

Office Manager:  Marge Kinney                         

Hall Rental:  Marge Kinney 

Fr. Joseph Totton 

Administrator 

To Protect our Children: 

To Report Abuse - Jenifer Valenti  816-812-2500 

Victims’ Advocate -  Kathleen Chastain  816-392-0011  

                                                                            chastain@diocesekcsj.org                                                      

May 28, 2017 

P.O. Box 197 

107 North Shortridge 

Easton, MO  64443 

816-294-9841 - Fr. Joe’s cell 

 

Mass Times  

 Saturday: 6 pm  Sunday:  8 am               

Confessions:  1/2 hr before Mass                      

Office 816-473-2011         

Parish  & Finance Councils 

Jim Adams 

Stacy Brown 

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Marge Kinney 

Julie Moran 

Dennis Ottinger 

Jordan Roth 

Mike Roth 

Wayne Weipert 

Cemetery Board 

Ed Fisher 

Mike Roth 

Steve White Ascension of the Lord                          

Mission                  

Statement 
 

We the members 

of Saint Joseph             

Catholic parish,             

will strive to be 
the reflection of 

Jesus in this              

particular time 

and place. 



   Ministry Schedule 

Mass Intentions Mark your Calendars! 

Parish & Finance Council:  July -  6 pm -  Rectory                                                                                                            

Altar Society:    Parish Hall after Donut Sunday 

Hand Linens:  May/June:  Jan Pottier 

Donut Sunday:  June 4 -  Knights of Columbus 

Knights of Columbus:  5067-1st & 3rd Thursday 7 pm                                                     

      Rosary on 3rd Thursday 6:30 pm  

                            Larry Tatro, Grand Knight 

Recitation of Rosary - 2nd weekend of the month                       

   20 minutes before Mass  

May 28- 8 am Mass  

Greeter:     Jim Ingle                                                          

Lectors:      Scott Antle & Jan Pottier  

Ministers:   Paul & Jan Pottier    

          Jackie Pottier & Jim Ingle                  

Counters:    Paul & Jan Pottier 

Saturday, May 27  + Art & Susie Kiddoo 

 By:  Steve & Pat Culver 

Sunday, May 28 + Donna Ruoff 

 By:  Jan Pottier 

 

  

 

BIRTHDAY  

Tony Kauzlarich  May 30th 

Thomas Ottinger  May 30th 

Stephen Crouse   June 1st 

Trevor Klein   June 1st 

Rosalie Ingle   June 3rd 

 

    ANNIVERSARY 

Richard & Mary Ann LaFollette May 28th 

Jim & Amy Adams   May 29th 

Kevin & Stacy Brown   June 1st 

Mike & Nancy Roth   June 4th 
 

Congratulations and Best Wishes Everyone! 

 

Saturday, June 3  + Kathryn Siela 

 By:  Joan Dixon 

June 4- 8 am Mass  

Greeter:    Jim Ingle                                                           

Lectors:     Bubba Miller & Jim Barber  

Ministers:   Mary Lou Euler & Wayne Weipert                             

         Jim & Diane Barber                        

Counters:    Tony Kauzlarich and Rudy Wolford 

Sunday, June 4 + Marion Harrington 

 By:  Ann Burton 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to 

combating sexual abuse in the Church.  If you are a victim 

of sexual abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 

1.  Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 

1.800.392.3738 (if the victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2.  Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3.  After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, re-

port suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to the Dioce-

san Ombudsman, Jenifer Valenti, at 816.812.2500 or                                          

JeniferValenti@att.net, if the abuse involves a priest, deacon, employee 

or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing 

resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact 

Victim Advocate, Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011or                             

chastain@diocesekcsj.org for more info. 

ST. JOSEPH PRC - BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 

Thank you so much for your very generous support thru baby 

bottles!  We are so blessed to be able to serve women in crisis 

because of people like you! God Bless,  St. Joseph PRC 

Total raised $1,007.98  

Note from Jan Pottier: I received a call from a very excited             

Jennifer Moore.   She told me that we had raised $1,007.98 and 

it is the most they have received from any parish.                                         

Congratulations to everyone for your generous participation in 

the Lenten baby bottle campaign.                                                         

You should all be very proud! 

(If you have any baby bottles, empty or not please return) 

Prayer Corner                                            
“To everything there is a season and a time...for 

every purpose under Heaven.”  Ecc. 3-11 

“...a time to heal…” 

            Jon Clark, Barb Miller, Felicia Bober,  

Mildred Ottinger, and Jane Everett  

 

       “...a time of war and a time of peace…” 

We pray for the safety of all our service men and women 

who serve our country,. 

    

Envelopes:  $1,376      Plate:  $119                                               

Cemetery Fund:  $100 

Total Parish:   $1595 
 

2nd Collection:   May 27 & 28 - St Joseph Cemetery  

COLLECTIONS:                                                               

May To Date:  $ 4,814.00                                                      

May Budget:    $ 7,191.52 

Year-To-Date:  $100,455.74                                                          

Year Budget:    $  96,298.36 

 Thank You for your continued support of                       

         St. Joseph Parish. 

MEMORIAL DAY MASSES                                        
KCSJ CATHOLIC CEMETERIES 

 

Mass will be celebrated at each Diocesan 
cemetery on Memorial Day, Monday May 

29, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. 

 
► Mount St. Mary’s Cemetery, 2201 Cleveland Avenue, 

Kansas City, 64127 
Celebrant: Reverend Thomas Ludwig 

 
► Mount Olivet Cemetery, 7601 Blue Ridge Boulevard, 

Kansas City, 64138 
Celebrant: Reverend Sean McCaffery 

 
► Resurrection Cemetery, 5001 NE Cookingham Drive, 

Kansas City, 64156 
Celebrant: Reverend Michael Roach 

 

► Mt. Olivet Cemetery, 26th and Lovers Lane, St. Joseph, 
64506 

Celebrant: Most Reverend James V. Johnston, Jr. 

    ST. JOSEPH’S CEMETERY BOARD 

Second Collection - May 27th and 28th 
 

As we get ready to celebrate Memorial Day  

let us not forget to honor our loved ones  

buried in our cemetery.   

We should also direct our attention to our outstanding  

property.  

It is through the tireless work of the board members that it is 

maintained so beautifully.   

To be assured of improving and maintaining the cemetery    

we will be having a second collection on  

Memorial Day weekend. 

Also, keep in mind that donations can be given at                                

any time of year.   

Let us be generous in supporting St. Joseph’s Cemetery, 

Weekend Collection  May 20 & 21, 2017 

We are so pleased to announce a     
student  from our parish  has                      

achieved the following: 

2016 Graduate 
 

Bishop LeBlond High School 
 

Duncan Ottinger 

Missouri Western 

Computer Science 
 

ATTENTION ALL WOMEN OF 

THE CHURCH 

Please sign up for your choice of food 

for the Easton Alumni Banquet, to be 

held on Saturday, June 3rd.                                       

Food should be brought to the Hall by 4:00PM.                  

This is a great money maker for the Altar Society.                                                                                                                                              

Sign up early to get your choice.                            

Please note the size of the serving you sign up for.                                                           

We are expecting 100 people and need all to help       

provide the food.                                                              

Next Week is Pentecost Sunday!! 

Let’s wear RED! 

 

Thank you to all Veterans and those presently 

serving for keeping us safe.                                       

Tell a veteran “Thank You”. 
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